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MEMORANDUM FOR THE RIANAS

Subject: Scheduling of next round of negotiations /S

I learned yesterday that the next round of nego-

tiations has been set for Saipan beginning on December 6

and, hopefully, ending on December 19 or 20. I am due

to begin consulting with the client on Monday, November 26.

We have been requested to send our materials out to Saipan

early in the week of November 19. As a result, it looks

as though we must plan on having final versions of our

numerous memoranda prepared during the week of November 12.

I shall be consulting with each of you to see if your

other commitments will enable you to assist me in meeting

this schedule.

copies: Messrs. Lapin
Carter

Helfer

Mode

Lake

Hanes

Bewley

016 S


